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WEEKLY ATTENDANCE  (Colour coded in line with the traffic light system) 

Week commencing 17th April 2023 

Well done to class 4LT for the second week running with the highest rate of  

attendance of 100%!!  

 

 

FSRA 1DD 2LG 2AR 3AW 3NC 4LT 4JB 5GS 5SG 6CH 6KL  

93 97.2 97.6 98.9 99.1 93.8 100 98.6 96.2 93.1 95.4 97.8  

Attendance update  

Please be aware that students who have an attendance of below 90% will not have their absences   

authorised unless medical evidence is provided.  

You can view your child’s absence record via the School Gateway App. You access this via the            

reporting tab and then Attendance, it will give you your child’s attendance rating.  

Thank you for your co-operation.  

Safeguarding: 

At St. Basil’s Catholic Primary School we are committed to 

providing a nurturing, caring and safe learning environment 

where pupils thrive, are confident, happy and secure. If you 

have any safeguarding concerns, then please speak to one of 

our Designated Safeguarding Leads.  

For further information about Safeguarding at St Basils please 

see the following documents by either clicking the link or 

scanning the  QR code; 

 

Designated Leads for Safeguarding at 
St Basils: 

Mrs Sheppard (HT) 

Mrs O’Donnell (DHT) 

Mrs Bond (Family Liaison & Welfare 
Officers) 

Mrs McCabe (Attendance)  

Mr Duffy (Pupil Welfare Governor) 

Safeguarding 

Leaflet  Child 

Friendly 

Safeguarding 

Leaflet for 

Parents 

IMPORTANT NOTE 

School will be closed for the Bank Holiday on Monday 1st May and on Tuesday 2nd May for all  

children due to industrial strike action. School will reopen on for children on Wednesday 3rd May. 

https://www.stbasilsprimary.halton.sch.uk/downloads/new_folder12/child_friendly_child_protection_policy_26.1.23.pdf
https://www.stbasilsprimary.halton.sch.uk/downloads/new_folder12/child_friendly_child_protection_policy_26.1.23.pdf
https://www.stbasilsprimary.halton.sch.uk/downloads/new_folder12/child_friendly_child_protection_policy_26.1.23.pdf
https://www.stbasilsprimary.halton.sch.uk/downloads/new_folder/_safeguarding_parents_leaflet_-_mobile_version.pdf
https://www.stbasilsprimary.halton.sch.uk/downloads/new_folder/_safeguarding_parents_leaflet_-_mobile_version.pdf
https://www.stbasilsprimary.halton.sch.uk/downloads/new_folder/_safeguarding_parents_leaflet_-_mobile_version.pdf


 

We are looking for Parent/Carer volunteers to come in to school during the school day and listen to the 

children of different classes read. 

If this is something you may be interested in, please let us know either by 

telephone 0151 424 7887 or via email to  

admin.stbasils@haltonlearning.net 

 

4th May in KS2 hall 



Next week’s school meal menu is Week 1  







Toy Library | Halton Play Charity 

https://www.haltonplay.co.uk/toy-library


I just wanted to share our new all girl’s programme - RugBees starting 
Saturday 22nd April at 9am.  This programme will enable young girls from 
ages 6 to 11 to take part in Rugby, giving girls opportunity to gain        
confidence, develop a love for the game and encourage all girls to get   
involved in rugby at various levels.  

 

RugBees will also be led by female rugby coaches who are eager to work 
hard to get participation numbers increased, across our community. 

 

No need for parents or carers to book they can just come along & sign 
up. 


